
 

 
 

 

Media alert for immediate release Contact:   Brooke Lee (214) 460-7436 

Brooke.Lee@Octagon.com    
 

May 4, 2018 
2018 Volunteers of America LPGA Texas Classic 

Friday Will be Closed to the General Public  
Tee Times Delayed until 1:30p.m.  
Tournament Reduced to 54- holes 

 
  

Who:  Members of The Colony community and supporters of the LPGA and 
Volunteers of America LPGA Texas Classic. 

 
What: Due to facility conditions and the safety of patrons, tournament officials 

have decided to close to the public for the remainder of the day. Gates 
will reopen Saturday morning – May 5 at 7:30 a.m.  

 
Current weekend forecast projects sun and high temperatures in the 80’s, 
which is well- suited for both championship play and the spectator 
experience. 

 
After surveying the golf course and more rain in the forecast, LPGA Rules 
Officials have decided that tee times for the first round will now begin at 
1:30 p.m.  
 
The Tournament has officially been reduced to 54-holes. Officials are 
hoping to complete the 54-hole tournament by Sunday.  
 
All Thursday and Friday tickets will be honored any one day Saturday, May 
4 or Sunday, May 6.  
 
The Tasting Village will be open Saturday, May 5 from 2:00p.m. – 6:00p.m. 
and all Friday Tasting Village tickets will be honored. 

     
For updates on all on tournament news and weather announcements, 
please check the website www.voatexaslpga.com and follow VOA on 
Facebook, Twitter and Instagram @VOATexasLPGA.  

 
Where: Old American Golf Club 

1001 Lebanon Rd,  
The Colony, TX 75056 
 
For additional details on the Volunteers of America LPGA Texas Classic, 
please contact the representatives per the information above.  
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